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I oppose this bill as it furthers the intrusion of sexually explicit books into our schools 

and libraries. Children shouldn’t be exposed to books advocating for anal sex and 

with content that’s borderline encouraging pedophilia and some of these more liberal 

schools are pushing such disgusting content. 


